
Selectmen’s minutes of meeting November 24, 2014 

 

Members present: Patrick Barrett, Jeffrey Gray, Steve Harasyko, Dolores Harasyko 

 

Members absent: Rosario Messina, Lisa Blackmer 

 

Called to order at 7:05 p.m. 

 

Steve provided highway department updates.  They have been preparing the snow 

removal equipment and stocking the salt shed.  They attended a class on calibration last 

Friday.  Scotts truck is in the shop for repairs.  The new employee Jordan Arnold started 

today. Patrick thanked Steve for going up to Walter Linkovich’s.  Walter would like a 

smaller grade product.  Patrick asked Steve to place millings on top of what is already 

there.  Steve will take care of this Tuesday. 

Reviewed and signed Chapter 90 paperwork. 

 

Applications for the Annual Liquor Renewals reviewed and signed. 

 

Annual Business Licenses reviewed and signed. 

 

Annual Council on Aging Grant Contract reviewed and signed. 

 

Reviewed and signed the special permit for Happy Banga Akaal Properties. 

 

We will re address the FY2016 budget letter next week. 

 

Minutes from Nov. 17, 2014 reviewed and signed. 

 

Patrick addressed a situation brought to our attention by Terri Ignace from Sandy Brook 

Tpk regarding a repeat speeding offender.  The speeder was caught last week.  Patrick 

thanks our Police Dept. for quickly resolving this potentially dangerous problem. 

 

Mail reviewed 

Warrants reviewed and signed 

 

Dolores provided an update on the buildings.  She had all the furnaces serviced.  The 

mens bathroom at the town hall annex has been repaired, the old drinking fountain 

removed, floor plugs for all the floor drains have been ordered and should be installed in 

a week. The bathroom at the Old Town Hall will have hot water, new sink and faucet.  

The Selectmen thanked her for taking care of all these issues. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:10 p.m. 

 

____________________ 

Patrick Barrett 

 

____________________ 

Jeffrey Gray 


